
 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 – Summer 2022  

 

PE 

In PE we will be exploring how to move in 

different ways looking at different ways to 

dodge and jump. 

In outdoor PE we will be exploring the 

concept of attacking and defending in the 

context of a game.  

PSHE & RE  

This term in PSHE, we will be learning about 

‘Relationships’. We will be identifying 

members of our families and understand 

that there are lots of different types of 

families. We will also be exploring how to 

be a good friend and learn to recognise 

good qualities in others.  

In RE, we will focus on Judaism and in 

particular the ‘Covenant’ and ‘Rites of 

Passage’. These units will explore how 

Jewish people express their relationship 

with God, traditions, Bat and Bar Mitzvahs 

and share stories from their holy book the 

‘Torah’.  

Art, Design & Technology and Music 
In Music we will be exploring sea shanties; learning about why they sang them as well as the chance to create our own. 
In Art, we will be focussing on landscapes, using lighthouses for the reference for the scenes. We will explore shade to 
create the backgrounds. In our D&T lessons, we will be researching Puppets and how they function. The children will 
then design and create a Puppet based on the traditional ‘Punch and Judy Show’. 

Maths  

This term we continue to cover addition, subtraction, multiplication 

and division. We will use the knowledge we already have to help us 

solve one and two step problems. We will continue to develop mental 

calculation strategies and think about how we can use these to help us 

solve problems.   

 

Geography & History 

This term we will find out about how the 

seaside has changed and compare this to 

past generations. We will be learn about 

the different human and physical features 

that can be found at the seaside. Learning 

about how they are made and why they 

are there.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

This term we will be developing our 

skills in using ICT to develop our typing 

skills, word process, edit and save our 

work. We will also use digital images to 

retell stories and capture moments in 

time. We will also explore how to create 

moving digital images by creating our 

own short animation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 
This term, we will be learning to identify and name a variety of common animals, including 

fish, mammals, amphibians, reptiles and birds. We will also be exploring the structure of 

these common animals. We will learn about the definitions and differences between animals 

that are herbivores, omnivores and carnivores. As well as thinking about how animals are 

affected by the seasons and how they adapt.  

English  

Our key areas of continued focus in writing are sentence structure, 

punctuation, spelling and developing vocabulary. Phonics lessons will 

take place daily and the children’s phonological knowledge will be 

extended. We will also be exploring how to write a recount and learning 

about the past tense. As well as thinking about how we can use our 

knowledge of information to help us present information.  


